
Keheley Elementary School will be celebrating Random of Acts of Kindness Week by holding a Kindness 

Day on Tuesday, February 14th. Each staff member will have stickers to give to any student or adult they 

see performing a random act of kindness that day. Children who earn stickers will give their name to 

their classroom teacher, as one name from each class will be drawn and announced on Wednesday 

morning, February 15th. The students named will come to the Counseling Suite to receive a Kindness 

Certificate and a Goody Bag, and to be in a group picture that will be displayed on the TV in the atrium.  

You can celebrate Random Acts of Kindness anywhere, and any time! Here are some resources you can 

share with your family: 

The Random Acts of Kindness Foundation offers a Kindness at Home program with 24 weekly lessons 

delivered to your email address. https://www.randomactsofkindness.org/kindness-at-home 

The Great Kindness Challenge: Family Edition has short videos, information, and a free kindness 

checklist. You can access the site at https://thegreatkindnesschallenge.com/familyedition 

20 Simple Kindness Activities for Children to Do can be found at: 

https://www.momjunction.com/articles/kindness-activities-for-kids-children_00766636/ 
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